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Lowe, Leonard , EMNRD 

From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2008 12:03 PM 

To: 'Campbell, Lawrence (Larry)' 

Cc: Parker, Omer; Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Subject: RE: P-1 Pipeline Construction Notification 

Larry, 

Thank you for informing the OCD of this change to your facility. 

I will make notification of this within your discharge plan file for GW-090, P-1 Portales Compressor Station. 

Thank you Larry. 

Howe 

From: Campbell, Lawrence (Larry) [mailto:Larry.Campbell@energytransfer.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2008 11:20 AM 
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 
Cc: Parker, Omer 
Subject: P-1 Pipeline Construction Notification 

Leonard, as required by condition 12.B. of Discharge Plan No. GW-090 for the P-1 Portales Compressor Station, 
Transwestern is required to provide to the OCD notification of all new underground piping prior to installation. Be 
apprised that at this facility a construction project will be initiated by Dairy Concepts to install approximately 1500' 
of 6" natural gas pipeline with 2-2" meter runs and related equipemnt. This construction project will occur near 
the facility's south fenceline. This pipe will be constructed on Transwestern property but owned and operated by 
Dairy concepts. 

Your email confirmation of this notification is requested. 

Thanks, 

Larry Campbell 
Division Environmental Specialist 
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